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Chris Austin

From: William W Chamblin <wwc@connellybuilders.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 7, 2019 1:51 PM

To: Chris Austin

Cc: T Kevin Connelly; B David Christmas; Laura Nicholson; James Norman; Andy Rosen

Subject: 2020 Qualified Allocation Plan

Chris, 
 
Not sure whether the Agency is still taking comments for the 2020 QAP but if so we would like to support the comment 
to allow Developers that have a 2017 award that will not PIS by December 31, 2019 be allowed to compete in the 4% 
Bond Program.  
 
The delay in getting Permits in Charlotte/Concord has resulted in our not being finished with our 2017 transactions by 
the end of 2019.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide this comment. 
 
Bill Chamblin 


